
Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 11:04 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Maria Rea


Subject: ROC LTO Peer Review - REVIEW REQUESTED


Attachments: NMFS_Charge_V1.docx


All --

We need to act soon to get the peer review charge and/or questions and "advance" materials ready for


providing to reviewers on April 20.


Attached and on server is an initial draft for all of these items. You can mark-up if you like, or we can


discuss in person this upcoming week.


The last I heard, Rose, Hankin, and Skalski were all on board and being contracted.


Thanks,


Cathy


S:\PeerReview\NMFS_Charge_V1.docx



	ROC LTO Peer Review - REVIEW REQUESTED

